
Readfield Community Library Board Meeting 
October 2, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 6:34. 
Those present: Donna Witherill, Pam Mitchell, Brenda Lake, Pat Clark, Betty 
Peterson, Jan Tarbuck, Sonya Clark, Deb Peale, Jen Bonnefond 
 Maureen Kinder, Librarian 

Secretary’s report: The minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was approved.  

Old Business: 
*Volunteer appreciation/open house: 
 October 16th date postponed for the open house. 
 We will have a Pot Luck Supper at the Town Office on November 7th for 
the board, volunteers and the Friends of the Library. 

* Readfield U pop up: Looking for people to donate time and talent to teach 
anything.  That person will decide where, when and what to teach in the month of 
March.  The next meeting will be in November. 

*Friends Update: The Friends will take over the quilt raffle. 
 -Please give Deb a “wish list” for use of the Friends funds. 
 -Nancy Meservier has written 2 Young Adult books: we could ask her to 
come for a book signing. 
 We will be on look out for other authors to come speak at the library. 

 *New and additional Library open hours:   
The following open hours have been proposed to begin on November 1st: 
 Monday 3-7,  Tuesday 1-7,  Wednesday 1-7,  Saturday 10-4 
A motion was made to adopt the above hours and was approved. 

*Renovations Update:  The renovations are coming along. 
 -Prioritize remaining King Foundation funds. 
  
*Potluck dinner/game night at Van Der Brew- off the table for this fall, maybe in 
the spring. 
-We will be open for Halloween trick or treaters. 



New Business: 
 *Tree lighting: Friday, December 6th and Sunday, December 8th (bad 
weather day). 
 *Burns Night: Saturday, January 25th 
 We will discuss this in more detail at the next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:02. 
The next meeting will be November 6, 2019 at 6:30 at the library. 
Respectfully submitted by,  

Pam Mitchell


